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Official UiO letters
In 2022, the University of Oslo (UiO) defined a new graphics standard. This document class named uiobrev
implements the new layout for official UiO letters.

For a complete user’s guide to this document class, see
https://www.mn.uio.no/ifi/tjenester/it/hjelp/latex/uiobrev-guide.pdf .
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